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Dear School #52 Families,  

Can you believe it?  Another school year is upon us!  I can’t tell you enough how excited I am to be welcoming 

both our new and returning students back to Frank Fowler Dow. We have spent the summer putting together 

some exciting new things for all of you.  

This school year is truly going to be something special.  Why?  Because I can promise you that Frank Fowler 

Dow is going to be a place filled with laughter, passion, and learning.  We want each and every person that 

comes onto this campus to know they are valued and that they hold tremendous worth.  We want to teach our 

students to “Be Smart, Be Brave and Be Kind”.  We believe in fresh-starts and new beginnings.  We believe in 

growth and potential.  And we believe in bringing everyone together to accomplish success. 

You are the reason we come to work every day.  You matter to each and every one of us.  When you come onto 

this campus, you are the most important thing in the world to us.  We hope that every day you leave our 

building knowing how special you are and just how much potential you hold. 

To the parents and guardians, you are just as important.  Without you, we will not reach our full potential as a 

school.  We value you and your opinions.  We look to you as a partner in your child’s education.  We are 

excited to work with you and to greet you with a smile and open arms each and every day.  You are welcome 

any time. 

We know that the beginning of the school year is a busy time for everyone, however we ask that you add these 

very important dates to your calendar: 

Curriculum Night- Thursday, September 28 from 5:30-6:30 this will be followed immediately by our first 

PTO meeting of the year from 6:30-7:30 

Open House- Thursday, October 5 from 6-8 pm. 

Parent/Teacher Conferences- Tuesday, October 10 from 4-6 

The staff at School #52 are committed to continuing to focus on communication with Students and Parents. One 

way that we are looking to enhance this is by participating in the RCSD’s new app called RCSD Link.  You can 

download it for free from any device and keep up with happenings throughout the district.  

Enjoy your last few days of summer.  We look forward to seeing you on September 6th! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Principal Aronson 

 


